
There are many reasons to keep Hydro One in public hands.   
Visit www.cupe.on.ca for more information.

Important message to members and 
supporters of the Ontario Liberal Party: 

SOARING 
PRIVATIZED 
ELECTRICITY 
BILLS

Protect 
the people of 
Peterborough

from even higher 
hydro bills – by 
voting against    

Bill 91

Fall in line 
with the sellout 

of Hydro One – a 
one-time dead-end 

cash grab at the 
expense of future 

generations.

OR

Liberal MPP Jeff Leal has a choice:

Please tell Liberal MPP 
Jeff Leal to vote against 
Bill 91 — to protect 
residents of Peterborough 
from…

By voting against Bill 91, 
Liberal MPPs can save 
Hydro One from privatization.

Within days, the 
Ontario Legislature 
will vote on Hydro 
privatization (Bill 91)

Even partial privatization has brought soaring 
electricity rates in countries around the world.     
Small business owners, farmers and residents    
cannot afford to pay more for electricity. 

Future generations will need the perpetual flow of 
hundreds of millions of dollars from our public  
Hydro One — to pay for public services like health 
care and education.

If Bill 91 is passed, Liberal MPPs like Jeff Leal,         
the Ontario Liberal Party and Premier Wynne will be 
held responsible for the consequences.

RESIDENTS OF PETERBOROUGH:

TELL LIBERAL MPP 
JEFF LEAL

TO VOTE AGAINST
BILL 91

Jeff Leal
MPP, PETERBOROUGH

236 King Street
Peterborough, Ontario K9J 7L8
Tel: 705-742-3777 Fax: 705-742-1822
jleal.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org


